
 

 

 

November, 2020 

 

 

Dear Graduating Students, 

 

On behalf of the Board of Governors and the entire School community, congratulations to each 

and every one of you for having successfully completed your studies at The British Schools.  This 

is an important milestone and you should be proud of your accomplishment.  It takes a lot of work 

and effort to get through the School and we trust you will soon come to realise the considerable 

impact your School days will have on many aspects of your life. 

 

Congratulations and Thank You must also be extended to your parents and families for their all-

important support and encouragement.  And, of course, a very big Thank You is also due to your 

teachers and all the staff of the School for guiding you through this crucial time in your life. Few 

of us, if any, would be where we are without the dedication and hard work of our teachers. 

 

Due to COVID-19, 2020 will clearly be remembered as an extraordinary year.  It has not been 

what you, or any of us, expected nor wanted.  Many activities that typically mark one´s last year 

at school have had to be cancelled due to government protocols and learning has had to be carried 

out in innovative ways.  However, in the future as you look back on your final year at The British 

Schools, we hope that 2020 and all the adjustments made during the year will draw together this 

generation in a special way, and that in 2070, when you celebrate 50 years of this event, the level 

of excitement will be amazing and that you will have many, many unique School stories to 

reminisce about with each other. 

 

Congratulations once again and enjoy your well-earned holidays.  We look forward to seeing all 

of you again for a special graduation celebration with your families as soon as it is deemed safe to 

do so. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Martin H. Wells MBE 

Chairman  
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Please consider if it is really necessary to print this email. 

This message contains confidential information and is intended for [Recipient]. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in 

reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 

arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. 

If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. 

 


